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What’s In This Issue:
The February Meeting - Date & Time Change for Indoor Flying in Brighton

Upcoming Events

The February Meeting

Arthur and Ken were not able to attend 
the February.  Lynn Morgan ably took 
over to fill in for them and run the 
meeting.  Here are his notes from the 
February meeting:

Despite the cold temperatures and 
crazy amounts of snow, we managed to 
have the February meeting with 17 brave 
souls attending!  

Larry Markey was our guest speaker. 
His topic was “An Introduction to Multi-
copter Flying & Introduction to FPV 
Flying”.  Larry did an outstanding job 
which included many supporting video 
clips and a quite an assortment of 
equipment giving us an excellent overview 
in what is taking place in this technology 
today.   Several of the FPV and Camera 
video clips came from many different 
parts of the world.  One of the last clips 
played was very beautiful and had a 
surreal quality to it. 

We had one guest this evening.  He was 
interested in multi-copters and has been 
looking for possible training.  He is 
considering joining our club.  Larry gave 
him a good run down on where to start.   

Larry also raffled off three of his planes 
to those in attendance.

Brighton Indoor Flying Date & Time 
Change

From Jim Young via email

The Hamburg Flyers R/C Club have 
partnered with the Legacy Center of 
Michigan to continue to offer indoor 
flying.  

Indoor flying at Michigan's Largest 
Indoor Soccer Field.  The Legacy Center is 
an inflated dome covering a 105,000 sq.ft. 
field with 85+ foot ceiling. There are 
separate flying areas for helicopters and 
quads (130 class and smaller), general 

The Monitor online at: http://www.midwestrcsociety.org

Helicopter Frequencies
21,27,29,39, 41

Sailplane Frequencies
11, 12



To change your email address contact Ken Myers at 
kmyersefo@mac.com

The 2014 membership application is available at the 
club Web site, 

http://www.midwestrcsociety.org, 
for downloading with the link on the homepage.

IMPORTANT: Channels 36 & 56 May NOT be used 
at the 7 Mile Rd. Field

Upcoming Events

March 5, Wednesday, Midwest monthly meeting, EAA 
building, Mettetal Airport, video at 7, meeting 7:30  
Bring an indoor plane or chopper to fly as well, as we 
will indoor fly in the large maintenance hangar once 
again.  Guest Speaker, Ken Myers, topic “Servos, I 
Don’t Know Jack, but I’m Learning”

April 4, 5 & 6, 60th Annual Weak Signals Toledo RC 
Expo, Seagate Centre, 401 Jefferson Avenue, Toledo, 
OH 43604, More info at www.toledoshow.com
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The Next Meeting:
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2014

 Time: 7 p.m. video, 7:30 meeting, indoor flying
Place: EAA building, Mettetal Airport, Plymouth

(Continued from front page)

sport flying, 3-D flying, and micro flying. 

When: Thursdays 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., Starting 
February 20th, 2014 and continuing until we can fly 
outdoors (which may be a while)

Where: The Legacy Center 
(www.legacycentermichigan.com)
Corner of Rickett and Winans Lake Road
Brighton, MI 48116
Right off US-23 at the Silver Lake Road Exit (Exit 
55)

How Much: Only $5.00 per session (please bring 
current AMA card).

Reminder:  Midwest 2014 Dues are due by the end 
of the March Meeting!
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